
LAWMO Receives Grant from the
Legal Services Corporation

Legal Aid of Western Missouri (LAWMO) received a grant in the amount of $27,500
from the Legal Services Corporation to consult with process improvement
professionals to address the organization’s intake, workflow, and technology
systems.
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LAWMO Golf for Good!

Legal Services of Western Missouri 2024 VAP golf tournament is…
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LAWMO Staff Member Latricia Scott Adams Honored

At The 2024 Big Event held on Saturday, February 24, 2024, Latricia Scott…

Continue Reading

https://www.lsmo.org/node/1055/lawmo-golf-good
https://www.lsmo.org/node/1054/lawmo-staff-member-latricia-scott-adams-honored

